
Dr. Raymond Wang is a Board-Certified Medical Biochemical 
Geneticist who has been at Children's Hospital of Orange 
County (CHOC) for the past 17 years, where he supervises a 
comprehensive program that encompasses clinical care, 
access to clinical trials, and laboratory-based translational 
research focusing upon lysosomal storage disorders such as 
Batten disease. The Batten Disease Program at CHOC has been 

advocating for Batten families, educating fellow medical colleagues, therapists, and 
school staff to raise awareness of the challenges Batten disease patients and their 
families face daily, and doing whatever is possible to improve daily life. Dr. Wang is 
tremendously honored and humbled to attend the 2024 BDSRA Annual Family 
Conference. 

 

 
 


